
 

 

From: Hannah Curtis <hcurtis@lincstrust.co.uk>  

Sent: 11 December 2023 13:37 

To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: Planning Application ref; B/23/0392 ; Land off London Road, Kirton, Boston PE20 1JE 

 

Good afternoon,  

 

I have been asked to comment on application B/23/0392, but can find no ecological information 

relating to this application on the planning portal. 

 

Your help with this matter would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Hannah Curtis (she/her) 

Conservation Officer 

Green Investment in Greater Lincolnshire (GIGL) 

Lincolnshire Wildlife Trust 

 

M: 07768 827764 

Email: hcurtis@lincstrust.co.uk 

 

Stay in touch with the Lincolnshire Wildlife Trust.  

 

             

 

 

Charity no. 218895. Registered in England no. 461863.   

Registered offices: Banovallum House, Manor House Street, Horncastle, Lincolnshire, LN9 5HF. 

 

Are you a member? Join today at www.lincstrust.org.uk 

 

Lincolnshire Wildlife Trust, safeguarding wildlife and wild places in Lincolnshire and promoting 

understanding and enjoyment of the natural world from the Humber to the Wash.  

 please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to. 
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https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/I2tACgLWWiGX7nGco3EKA?domain=lincstrust.org.uk

